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Weekly News – Friday 8th November 2019  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back, we hope you had a wonderful and rested half term. 
Please can you bring back your child’s PE kit and make sure it’s 
named. Please also ensure they have suitable kit for both indoor and 
outdoor activities in their bag. 

  

English 

This week we have started to look at the story ‘Lost and Found’. We 
have acted out the beginning, middle and end and have looked at the 
different vocabulary in the story by finding the adjectives and 
conjunctions. 

  

Maths 

In Mathematics, we have been begun our learning on money. We have 
ordered the value of coins and practiced counting coins and comparing 
amounts. Next week we will be looking at counting larger coins and 
notes. 

  

Topic 

We enjoyed Outdoor Learning Day on Thursday taking both our 
phonics and topic lessons outdoors. In phonics, the children had to go 
on a sound hunt. As part of the introduction to our topic this term we 
did a treasure hunt to find out who we would be learning about and 
played some games about the continents. 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 

 
Bracken 

Ella 
Rocco 

 
Clover 

Elif 
Toby S. 

 
Heather 
Charlie 
Jacob 

  

 
Notices 

A reminder now we are back to school: please ensure hair is tied back and no jewellery or nail varnish 
should be worn in school. Thank you. 

Please have a look in your child’s book bag for a letter about phonics and your child’s spellings. 
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